
 

 

Urgent Notice for True Mother's Arrival - Please gather at East Garden by 4PM 
 
Drissa Kone 
November 30, 2016 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Tomorrow (Thursday, Dec. 1st), True Mother will be arriving at East Garden at approximately 5PM. 

Please gather at East Garden by 4PM with your families so we can prepare ourselves to welcome her 

arrival. Let us unite as one family representing the Belvedere Family Church and greet her with our 

utmost love and gratitude! 

 

See you tomorrow! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


